
                          
 
 
 
 
 

 

Call for Papers 
International Health Economics Workshop 

June 24—25, 2022, Tilburg, The Netherlands 
 
 
The Committee for International Cooperation of the German Society for Health Economics (DGGÖ) organizes a 
workshop which will take place in Tilburg on June 24-25, 2022. The workshop is organized by Tilburg University 
and the University of Mainz. The workshop aims to bring together members of the DGGÖ and other researchers 
at any level of seniority working in empirical health economics or related topics.  
 
We invite paper submissions on topics in empirical health economics and econometrics, such as, 
 

- Econometric methods with applications in health 
- The development of physical and mental health in childhood and adolescence 
- The effects of physical and mental health on education and labor market outcomes 
- Health at older ages and retirement 

 
11 papers will be selected for a presentation of 30 minutes and will be followed by a discussion of 10 minutes and 
5 minutes for questions. Presenters at the workshop may be asked to also act as discussants. 
 
 
Key notes lectures will be given by 
 

- Jan van Ours, Erasmus University Rotterdam 
- Maarten Lindeboom, Free University Amsterdam 

 
There is no participation fee for the workshop. Lunches and a Dinner on Friday will be covered. The workshop 
starts on Friday morning and ends on Saturday afternoon. 
 
Submit your paper or an extended abstract to health.econ.workshop2022@tilburguniversity.edu. The deadline 
for paper submissions is March 31, 2022. Contributions from early career researchers are encouraged.  
 
 

Bettina Siflinger     Reyn Joris van Ewijk 
Tilburg University    Johannes Gutenberg University Mainz 

 
 
 
The committee for International Cooperations serves as a forum for discussion and point of contact for 
internationally interested health economists. The workshop is aimed at non-German researchers who are working 
in, or interested in Germany, Austria or Switzerland, as well as at German researchers who are working abroad, or 
who are generally interested in international cooperations. For researchers working abroad, we intend to serve as 
a contact point, in order to enable them to remain in a continuous exchange with German health economics. For 
researchers working in Germany the committee’s aim is to provide support in establishing relevant international 
networks and to consequently set up international cooperations and write joint research proposals. More about us 
can be found at https://www.dggoe.de/ausschuesse/internationale-kooperation. 
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